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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 8:44 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole

Subject: Fw: Snow

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 8:43 AM 

To: Madelaine Eppenstein; mjc49c@aol.com; carlfingerscarsdaletrustee@gmail.com; David Lee; Deborah Pekarek; 

Trustee Samwick; stern_william@yahoo.com; Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; Benedict Salanitro; Jason Marra; Anthony 

DiDomenico; John Carmody 

Subject: Re: Snow  

  

Dear Ms. Eppenstein -- On behalf of  Village staff, and in this particular instance the staff of the 

DPW,  thanks for your thanks. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: Madelaine Eppenstein <meppenstein@eppenstein.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 10:58 PM 

To: Mayor; mjc49c@aol.com; carlfingerscarsdaletrustee@gmail.com; David Lee; Deborah Pekarek; Trustee Samwick; 

stern_william@yahoo.com; Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; Benedict Salanitro; Jason Marra; Anthony DiDomenico; John 

Carmody 

Subject: Snow  

  
Dear Mayor Mark, 
  
The Friends of the Scarsdale Parks wish to extend our sincere gratitude to everyone at Village Hall for finding 
a solution to the perennial challenge of “where to put the snow” – especially after a storm of the magnitude of 
last weekend’s blizzard and record accumulations. To the Village Board and the Manager’s office, to the 
departments and staff of Public Works and Parks, Recreation and Conservation, we applaud your collective 
efforts devoted to ecologically friendly best practices.  
  
With appreciation, 
  
Madelaine Eppenstein, Co-president 
Susanne Jones, Co-president 
On behalf of the Friends of the Scarsdale Parks, Inc. Board of Directors  
  
  
  
  


